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We are enjoying our new i-Bike 
venture with some worthy winners 
of our Bike-O-Ween competition for 
P1-3. Well done to everybody who 
took part. Stabiliser training has 
been rescheduled. Look out for our 
next event - Dragons Den!

Lots of Halloween 
Fun!!

We all very much enjoyed our trip 
to Stanley Mills where we dressed 
and worked very hard like the 
children used to in the mill many 
years ago.  Over the next few weeks 
we will be looking at the rights of 
the child across the world today!

P1-3 were very unlucky 
with the rainy weather 
for their Halloween bike 
day but didn’t let it get 
them down!

We are looking forward to welcoming many visitors to school next month for our Living Communities 
topic.  We have a weaver coming into school to weave with every child.  We also have an author and 
musician coming into do work relating to Stanley Mills and the lives of the children in the mill.  We 
are hoping to hold a community event where we invite ‘local knitters’ into school to share skills with 
the children.  If you know of anyone who would like to do some knitting with the children, please let 
us know.


